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ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF EDUCATION

Port Blair, the 16th Oct.'97.

To

The Research Officer(TW)

Andaman & Nicobar Administration,
Port Blair.

Sub:- Conference of the State Secretaries Incharge
of SC/ST Welfare and Rural Development Depa-
rtment, Departments to review the Programme
for development of SCs and 8Ts~-Reqg.

8ir,

I am directed to refer to your letter No.
6-5/95-TW(PF) dated the 6th October, 1997 on the
subject cited above and to furnish herewith the
requisite information in the prescribed proforma
in respect of Centr-ally Sponsored Schemes imple-
mented by the Education Department as desired.

Yours faithfully,

Encl:As above
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Asst.DireéEbf)of Edn.(Admn.)
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